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Sales Bulletin: HemaClear Product Trials in 
the USA - 01aug2024 

 
 
Sales Team: 
 
Last November, I sent you a HemaClear sales bulletin 02nov2023, to announce our 
HemaClear product trial program.  That program expired June 30th; however, we are 
running the program again from July 1, 2024 through December 31, 2024. 
 
We receive first-time orders from about 80% of the HemaClear prospects where 
surgeons trialed the product. Product trials are the best way to build your HemaClear 
business and we keep the guidelines simple. 
 

• Request product stock by completing the Product Trial Request Form. You 
can get one from https://asteducation.info/product-trials . If you can’t get to the 
website, call me.  
 

• We will send you the product trial stock at no charge to you or the prospective 
customer. If needed, we will send a clinical specialist to assist you. 
 

• Report the results of your trial on page two of the Product Trial Request Form. 
Attach the form to an email or photograph the form and send to 
Ethan@hemaclear.com  

 

• Regardless of the trial outcome that you report, we will compensate you $200 
for any completed product trial with a report. However, if your trial is with a 
surgeon (who does currently not use HemaClear) in an account or health 
network that is already buying HemaClear – i.e. OHK is an approved vendor – 
then we will up the compensation to $300. 
 

So, schedule your trials and send us the form.  And for questions? Give me a call on 
my cell or send an email. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Larry Murdock 
OHK Medical Devices, Inc. 
Cell: 951-255-9297 Pacific Time 
Larry@hemaclear.com 
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